
  
  

 

 

Wellesley Parents’ Association 

Annual General Meeting  

Thursday 11 May 2023 

In person meeting at Dillingers’s 5.45pm 

 

Committee Members Rebecca Clancy 

Sarah-Jane Hays 

Cherie Burnett 

Samantha Batchelar 

Chloe Bridgeman 

Dinah Cohen 

Erin James 

Matt Buchan 

Richard Freeman 

Roz Freeman 

Stuart Mutch 

Cormac Denton 

Dave Lane 

Suzanne Chittenden 

Megan Tomkins 

School Representative Mike Bain 

Foundation Representative 
 

Apologies Rebecca Fitzpatrick  

Robert Pritchard 

Melissa Curry 

Melanie Main 

Nicola Mackenzie Maurd 

Caroline Drury-Petit 

Amy Anderson  

  
Opening/Apologies 
 
Rebecca opened the Annual General Meeting and gave apologies.  
 
Previous Minutes 
 
Previous minutes reviewed and approved by Rebecca and seconded by Sarah-Jayne.  
 
 
 
 
 



Chairs Report  
 A quick summary of the chair’s report was given. 
Rebecca F And Rebecca C are stepping down from Chairperson’s role after enjoying our time and the 
good things about being involved in the association including meeting other parents, getting to know 
and be involved with the school.  Also highlighted the things the WPA have supported this year 
particularly supporting Artbourne and adding to the school's wonderful art collection, purchasing the 
sound bars to support our classrooms, Sunday Funday and many BBQ’s. Thanks were given for all the 
support. 
 
Please see attached full Chair’s report.  
 
Treasurers Report  
 
The treasure report was noted as read at the meeting, with a copy for anyone to review available. 
 
Please see treasurers report attached 
 
Election of New Committee 
 
Chairperson: Robert Pritchard 
Deputy Chair: Sam Batchelor 
 
Treasurer: Caroline Drury 
Deputy Treasurer: Not filled 
 
Secretary: Cherie Burnett 
Deputy Secretary: not filled 
 
 
 
Annual General Meeting closed: 6pm. 
 
 

 

 

 


